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  No. MBOSE/AW/RNT/156/16/1152                                        Dated Tura the 21st April, 2017. 

 

NOTICE 

 

This is to notify for information of all concerned that as decided in the 
133rd Board Meeting held on the 27th March, 2017, questionnaires have been 
developed to seek stakeholders’ opinion on the issue of revision of prescribed 
textbooks. 

All the stakeholders are requested to give their views/comments 
questionnaires on or before 26th May, 2017. 

The filled-in questionnaires may be sent to our office e-mail id 
mbose_tura@rediffmail.com or to MBOSE Office, Tura. 
 

 

 

        
 
                                                                                    (M. W. Momin) 
          Deputy Chief Academic Officer, 
                                                                 Meghalaya Board of School Education,  
                                                                                            Tura. 
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Questionnaires  Seeking Public Opinion on the Existing MBOSE Textbooks 

 

1. Should the existing Meghalaya Board of School Education (MBOSE) textbooks be replaced ? 

 Yes ( )  No ( ) 

 If Yes , Should MBOSE develop activity based, informative and well illustrated  

textbooks? 

Yes ( )  No ( ) 

Comments : 

 

2. Should the Board and State Government wait for the new  National Curriculum Framework 

(NCF)?  

Yes ( )  No ( ) 

Comments : 

 

3. Should we wait for the Directorate of Educational Research & Training (DERT) to revise the 

school syllabus before revising the textbooks: 

Yes ( )  No ( ) 

Comments : 

 

4. Should we go for subject-wise revision of textbooks of all the classes ? 

Yes ( )  No ( ) 

Comments  

 

5. Should the textbooks be revised in phased manner i.e. Classes I-IV, V-X and XI & XII. 

Yes ( )  No ( ) 

Comments : 

 

N.B: You may also send your views/comments to our office in hard copies. 


